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We had a quick, informal meeting during lunch. One correction from the 
July’s minutes: retreat is Oct 25-27, 2024 instead of Feb as printed. 
Rhonda has agreed to be co-chair for the coming year.  
 

 
July Meeting will be at Janet’s house after the memorial for Kay 

Watkins, husband of guild member Jan Watkins.  

Please bring a sack lunch, show and tell, and 9-Patch Swap.  

Janet’s address: 328 Lakewood Dr, Alamosa. 

If you are not attending the memorial, join us at Janet’s house at 

noon. 

 

**The Fun Stuff** 
July: Meeting at Janet’s house after memorial for Kay Watkins, husband of guild member Jan Watkins 

August: Terrie Mangat with Memory Jar Quilts  
September: “1930’s hard Times; Great Quilts” Mike Gold of RMQM 

October: Intro to half-square-triangle swap 
 
 
 

Quilt Show: the quilt show is set up at the Alamosa Library. We will have a 
reception on Saturday, July 6, 11 am to 1 pm. Come and share the love of 
quilting with the community. Quilting books are available in the Book Nook 
at the library to underscore our show. The show will stay up until July 22.  
  
SFYS 9-Patch Swap 
Thanks to all that are participating in our swap. Please bring 12 blocks to swap each 
month through October. If unable to be at each meeting, send your blocks with 
someone else, OR give me 12 blocks to swap for you before the meeting. 
Enjoy stitching! 
Cindy 
 

Invitation from Silver Threads 

 “Modern Quilting Bootcamp” 

Nancy Fuka, NACQJ Certified Quilt Judge 

Trunk Show and Lecture    July 16, 2024,  Creede Baptist Church 

Workshop, 6 hour class  ($35 class fee)     July 17, 2024   Creede Baptist Church  

SLV Quilt Guild Newsletter July 2024 

Meeting at Janet’s house after the memorial for Jan Watkins’ husband 

 

 

 



 

 Program Committee:  
*The August meeting will be an all-day class with Terrie Mangat from Taos. The 
class will be the Memory Jar with reverse hand applique and hand 
embellishments 
* September we will welcome Mike Gold from the Rocky Mountain Quilt Museum 
with the program “1930’s Hard Times, Great Quilts”.  
* October: intro to Half-Square-Triangle Swap 
 
 

Oncology: I have 20 quilts in bags on hand for oncology. Remember we 
just bought canvas for bags and batting for charity quilts. Thank you 
for making charity quilts! 

 
 

Treasurer:  Dues are due! our fiscal year runs June 1 through May 
31. Dues are $25.00. Thank you.  
I have 7 (seven) paid members as of July 1; we also have two members 
who were founders of the guild. I have 10 (ten) members signed up for 
the October retreat with various amounts paid on deposit. 

 
 
 

2024 SFYS Projects 

This year we are more focused on the type of material we want to use from our 

stash. 

September 21 – Fun with Flannel – Get ready for winter!! 

Have Fun and Get It Done!  Cindy 
 

 


